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Memo 
To:  Grade 12 Teachers and Students 

Cc: Administration  

From: A. Askary, CL Guidance 

Date: February 8, 2021 

Re: Grade 12 Not Returning 

The following codes are available for Grade 12 students who are not returning in September 2021.  
Each grade 12 student must select one of the following online: 
 

ZAPPRE  Not returning apprenticeship  

ZCOLLG  Not returning going to college 

ZNEWHS Not returning new high school 

ZUNIVR Not returning going to university 

ZWORK Not returning going to work 
  

The code should be entered as their fifth year and can be found under “Unlisted 
Courses”. 
 
Please go over this memo and post it in your room so that students are aware of the correct 
code to enter. 
 
All students must still complete the Parent/Guardian Online Sign Off using a Parent/Guardian email.   
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. On behalf of the Guidance department, 
we would like to thank you in advance for your time and patience. 
 

Please see My Blueprint instructions on next page! 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Not returning next year?  
1) From your Dashboard, click on the Not 

returning next year? button that appears in 

the High School Progress box.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2) Select the option that suits your 

pathway and press confirm 

 
 

 

 

3) See the picture below, please also add 

an additional year (5th year) if you are not 

returning before submitting courses. Then 

add an UNLISTED course (Pick the Z course 

depending where you are going next year 

when you are finished high school) 

 


